
 
NOTICE TO ALL 

TAXI DRIVERS 

The Town of Westwood recently passed new rules and 

regulations for operating taxis in the Town of Westwood. 

Copies of those rules as well as applications to operate 

a taxi company and individual taxi driver licenses are 

now available at:  

www.townhall.westwood.ma.us 

 

 

EFFECTIVE March 01, 2015 all taxi companies and 

drivers must be in compliance with the new regulations.  

After that date, current letters from the Board of 

Selectmen allowing taxis to operate at the Rt 128 

Commuter Rail Station based on an out of town license 

will no longer be valid. 


